
 

 

 

Children’s Masses  

October Children’s Mass will be held on 

October 14th.  5th Grade will responsible for 

readings, while 2nd grade will be the gift 

bearers. We strongly encourage families to 

attend Mass every weekend, especially for 

Children’s Masses.  This will encourage the 

children to be active members of the faith. 

Students are excited to have a special part in 

the Mass, and we would like to foster that 

love of service. 

 

October Food Pantry Donations 

Kindergarten & 1st Grade:  Cereal 

2nd Grade:  Spaghetti Sauce & Pasta 

3rd Grade:  Canned Chicken or Tuna 

4th Grade: Boxed Potatoes & Rice 

5th Grade:  Peanut Butter & Jelly 

6th & 7th Grade: Canned Veggies or Fruit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Undy Sunday-October 21st, 2018 

Help us assist Catholic Charities in collecting 

new underwear for low-income families and 

seniors living on poverty-level incomes.  Bring 

new, packaged underwear to Church the 

Weekend of October 21st.   

 

Treats for Troops 

Collecting wrapped candies on the weekends 

of October 27th/28th and November 3rd/4th.  

Bring your extra Halloween Candy to RE and 

Mass these weekends.  All candy will be 

donated to our troops.    

 

Altar Servers: 

We will be holding Altar Server training on 

October 14th after Children’s Mass.  Children 

that have received First Communion can 

serve.  If your child is interested in signing up 

to be an Altar server, please complete a form 

from the back of the church and turn the 

form into your child’s RE teacher.   

Please double check the schedule on the 

Parish website:     swkrcatholics.org   

  

October 2018 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 

NO RE 

 

8 

Columbus 

Day 

9 10 11 12 13 

14 

RE & Children’s 

Mass 

15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 

RE/Undy Sunday 

22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 

RE/Treats for 

Troops 

29 30 31 
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